
All Spring Semester Private and Buddy lessons 
have been booked.  

 

Summer semester starts June 3rd 

 

We hope to have our availability for private and 
buddy lessons over the summer out May 13th .  
 
Registration for group lessons will also open up 
May 13th. We should have the schedule for 
group lessons out May 6th 
 
We will likely not have a lot of availability this 
summer if any. We will be losing about 80% of 
our staff May 10th. 
 


